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UPDATED MARCH 16
Dear JCC Camp & Maccabi Families,

As it currently stands, we are planning to fully run and operate all JCC summer programs, which
include: Camp Shai, Maccabi, Ranch Camp, Tennis Camp, and Wolf Theatre Academy.

We recognize that this time is full of uncertainty and it is understandable to be concerned as this
rapidly evolving situation unfolds. We want to ensure you that we are prepared and taking every
precaution at the JCC, which is why we are currently working to offer the option for all summer families
to purchase Camp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp InsuranceCamp Insurance through a third-party provider (it’s like travel insurance for camp). Please
note the importance of reviewing the policy details before purchasing, and understand that it is NOT
required to attend a program. We will be sending out a follow-up e-mail once this option is available to
you in your CampMinder account.

We thank you for your trust in us during these unprecedented times and your understanding that the
safety of our campers, participants, families, and staff is our top priority. At this time, we look forward
to another unforgettable summer at the JCC!

Sincerely,
Your JCC Summer Staff

Noah Gallagher, Director JCC Ranch Camp
Courtney Jacobson, Director JCC Camp Shai
Steve Wilson, Director Wolf Theatre Academy
Marshall Carpenter, Director Junior Tennis Academy
Jodi Asarch, Maccabi Delegation Head

https://mcusercontent.com/493ce3a71814a21144ecc0831/files/7e82d3bb-39c7-4e2a-9d32-69ee306c226d/Camp_Insurance_Standard_Plan_2020.pdf

